Martha Arencibia

From: Martha Arencibia

Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 9:45 AM

To: Martha Arencibia

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Sample Letter for Re-Appointment to CEB

From: Frank's Plumbing <franksplumb_kw@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2021 11:18 AM

To: Martha Arencibia <marencibia@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Sample Letter for Re-Appointment to CEB

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Honorable Mayor Johnston,

I am interested in re-appointment to the Contractor's Examining Board for the upcoming term January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2023.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Frank Balbuena

Frank's Plumbing, Inc.